Dr. Samuel Gurin University of Pennsylvania Dept. of Biochemistry PHILADELPHIA 4 - U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Gurin:

Thanks for you letter of March 29th and kind invitation to lecture at the Medical School which I shall be glad to do. The lecture is entitled "Uridine Nucleotides and Carbohydrate Metabolism".

My plan is to go to Washington first and arrive in Philadelphia on Thursday 23rd May. The hours you mention fall in very nicely with my arrangements.

Please forgive my delayed reply to your letter. Looking for ard to seeing you, kind regards,

Sincerely,

Luis F. Leloir.